Oregon has some of the least performing schools and most radical curriculum in the entire nation. Many parents have sacrificed
dearly to pay for a private school education to get away from the public school system and all that it represents. Now Oregon
government wants to legislate away those options. They want control of our private schools and will punish schools and students
that do not comply with their agenda via imposed curriculum requirements. In a state that is failing so spectacularly in education,
you would think our state leaders would devote their time and resources to improving the public school system. Instead, they look to
effectively destroy the options that are performing well and working for students and families. Parents deserve rights in educations
and they deserve to have options available to them that fit their family's moral and beliefs. This bill punishes students for that by
taking away sports eligibility which will in turn, severely impact enroliment. Perhaps that is the intent in the first place. Just when |
think | can't get more disgusted with the government in Oregon, they show that they can always, always, always get worse.



